
You veré9 of course» completely right in the 
matter of the letter. Therefore, I would appreciate 
a letter in my behalf written to the Bureau of Recom-
mendations, Bryn Mawr College» Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 
19010. 

Best irlshes for a pleasant New Year, 

Sincerely, 

RUTGERS • THE STATE U N I V E R S I T Y 

COIXBGE OF ARTS AND SOENCBS NBW BRUNSWICK, NHW JERSEY 08#>3 

Department of Romance Languages 

30 December, 1965 

Professor Josa Perrater Mora 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn ManrJ* fennsylvania 

Dear Professor Perrater Mora 

Wllllam Mc. Rosenthal 
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